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To: Linford, Tera; Tracy, Mary
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To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Proposed ODC Rule Changes
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Office of Disciplinary Counsel (“ODC”), along with other employees of the Washington State Bar
Association, are advocating for “most substantial reexamination of the functioning of the discipline
system in Washington” in almost two decades. However, as | understand this, the rules were
drafted without any input from practicing attorneys. From the standpoint of a practitioner, | have
observed the ODC to be staffed by abusive, arrogant and truculent ex-prosecutors who should not
be overseeing attorneys or meeting out discipline. Any recommendations from the ODC should be
discounted highly. | don’t want these rules. Please don’t put these rules in place. The ODCis not a
good faith actor. These rule changes are bad. Don’t change anything.

Herschensohn Law PLLC
19219 - 68th Ave. S, Suite M-101| Kent, WA 98032-2111
P: 206.588.4344 Ext.1|C: 206.931.2237| F:888.412.9732 | E: zach@zbhlaw.com

"l live and work on the unceded land of the dx¥daw?abs (Duwamish) and Coast Salish peoples.
| acknowledge and honor with gratitude the land itself and those who have inhabited it since time
immemorial. "
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